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	Gary L. Kepley

Mailstop KSOPKJ0502-508

Director – Regulatory Systems

5454 West 110th Street

Overland Park, Kansas  66211

Voice:
913-345-7572

Email:
Gary.Kepley@embarq.com




August 1, 2008
Ms. Renee Jenkins, Director of Administration
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio  43215-3794

Re:
United Telephone Company of Ohio d/b/a Embarq

Case No.  08-942-TP-ATA


Case No.  07-464-TP-COI and

Case No.  90-5041-TP-TRF

Dear Ms. Jenkins:
Submitted as an electronic filing are revisions to United Telephone Company of Ohio d/b/a Embarq, P.U.C.O. No. 1 Access Service Tariff.  These revisions are filed in compliance with Case No. 07-464-TP-COI.
The following tariff pages are enclosed:
P.U.C.O. No. 1, Access Service Tariff
Section 6
Revised Sheet 1
Section 7
Revised Sheet 1
Section 8
Revised Sheet 1

Section 21
Revised Sheet 1

Section 22
Revised Sheet 1

Section 24
Revised Sheet 1
On August 1, 2008 Embarq will file tariff revisions with the Federal Communications Commission to withdraw certain broadband transmission services from Tariff F.C.C. No. 1.  Embarq was granted relief for all optical and packet switched broadband transmission services under the FCC's Memorandum Opinion and Order No. 07-184, released October 24, 2007.  The purpose of this filing is add exceptions to P.U.C.O. No. 1 in the sections listed above to provide customers with the Embarq website address for the Interstate Access Service Guide, which will contain the rates, terms and conditions for the de-tariffed access services.  The website address is www2.embarq.com/legal/reg_notifications.
Should you have questions or require additional information regarding this filing, please contact Gary Baki at (614) 220-8629.

Sincerely,
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Gary L. Kepley

pc:
Gary Baki

OH 08-16





















